MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN
ROCKLIN TEACHERS PROFESSIONAL ASSOCIATION AND THE
ROCKLIN UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

January 10, 2011.

The Rocklin Teachers Professional Association (RTPA) and the Rocklin Unified
School District (District) agree to extend the 2007-08 thru 2010-11 contract
agreement through the 2011-12 year. All articles remain the same and the contract is
closed through the 2011-2012 year.
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